
INDUCTION PROGRAMME FOR B.COM AND B.B.A. 1ST SEMESTER  

NAGAON G.N.D.G. COMMERCE COLLEGE 
 

From 1st to 5th August 2025, Nagaon G.N.D.G. Commerce College organized an Induction 

Programme for the newly admitted B.Com. and B.B.A. 1st Semester students. The objective of the 

programme was to familiarize the students with the structure and guidelines of the newly introduced Four-

Year Undergraduate Programme (FYUGP) under the National Education Policy (NEP) 2020. The 

programme was inaugurated by the Principal, Dr. Mriganka Saikia, who welcomed the students and 

emphasized the importance of adapting to the new academic framework with commitment and enthusiasm. 

Prof. Umeswar Saikia, Vice-Principal of the college, addressed the students and explained in detail the rules 

and regulations of the college, course requirements, and the process of subject and credit selection under 

FYUGP. Additionally, Prof. Aranya Jyoti Gayan, IQAC Co-ordinator, delivered a comprehensive talk on the 

key features and implementation of NEP-2020. 

On 5th August 2025, Miss Bidisha Bora, Assistant Librarian, provided an informative session on the 

rules and regulations of the college library, encouraging students to make effective use of the available 

academic resources. 

The induction programme witnessed the enthusiastic participation of almost all newly admitted 

students, along with the teaching and non-teaching staff of the college, making the event a successful and 

insightful start to the new academic session. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


